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Dear Year 6 Parents, 

The school has been fully updated by the local authority and we are ready to go in terms of 

invigilating the Medway Tests on the 13th and 14th October. The children taking the test can arrive at 

the normal time and the tests will be delivered in line with all the expectations placed on schools in 

order to be Covid safe but also as reassuring as possible. 

Several parents have asked the ‘what if’ question, in regards to what if a child or member of staff in 

year 6 tests positive for coronavirus in the next two weeks. All schools have had assurances from 

Medway that if this is the case, they will work with individual schools to find a suitable solution 

which will allow the children to take the test following self-isolation. 

We will keep parents updated as the test days get closer. 

Mr Moir 

Headteacher 

 


